
 

 

 

 

  

This week our Collective 

Worship theme was: 
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Christ Church C of E Junior School 
Newsletter 9 

 Friday 10th November 2023 

 

Spellings 

Children will be receiving a spelling shed login. When you have your login, spelling games can be found via the link below: 

https://www.edshed.com/en-gb/login?return_url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.spellingshed.com%2Fen-gb 

For week beginning Monday 13th November children will complete list 9 for their year groups. 

Spellings can also be found at: 

https://www.christchurchfederation.co.uk/junior-curriculum-maps  

 

Writer of the Week 

 
 

Year 3–  Ivy Manning   

Year 4-   Aarav Wilkhoo 

Year 5–  Jake Astley 

Year 6– Jayden Moothien 

School Dinners 

After half term there will be a new menu. The new menu is attached to the bottom of the newsletter 

Next week back will be week 2 

School dinners are £2.60 per day which is payable on School Gateway. If your child would like a school dinner, they can order one daily. 

All they need to do is inform their class teacher during the dinner register.  

All meals are freshly prepared on site and there is always the choice of jacket potatoes or sandwiches if your child does not like the main 

menu option that day. 

 

 

 

 

 

Zainab Mansoor has won the Golden Jacket this week! 

Look out for Zainab in the Golden Jacket around school next week!  

Who could be wearing the jacket with pride next? 

https://www.edshed.com/en-gb/login?return_url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.spellingshed.com%2Fen-gb
https://www.christchurchfederation.co.uk/junior-curriculum-maps


Dates for your Diary (new information in bold)  

In order to make it easy for parents to find the information needed. Diary dates will be on the 

newsletter every week. Any new additions/ amendments are in bold to make them easy to identify 

and add to your diary. 

 

Monday 13th November– Diwali Day– Bright coloured clothes or traditional dress.  

Monday 13th November– Special dinner menu for Diwali 

Monday 13th November– Year 6 weight and height with the school nurses. 

Wednesday 14th November– World Diabetes Day—children to wear uniform but are allow to wear blue nail polish if they 

wish to. 

Wednesday 15th November– Year 4 cyber-bullying workshop with PC Brittle 

Friday 17th November– Children in Need. Own clothes £1 donation 

Wednesday 22nd November– Year 5 parent lunch 

https://forms.office.com/e/vR9iAXTyeZ 

Wednesday 22nd November– Year 5 gangs workshop- Permission required- https://forms.office.com/e/PcMQknHxQn 

Monday 27th November– Parents’ e-safety meeting in the infant hall 5.00pm-6.00pm 

Tuesday 28th November– Year 3 Bullying workshop with PC Brittle 

Wednesday 29th November– Year 6 parent lunch  

https://forms.office.com/e/K736tJr95j 

Thursday 30th November– Year 4 Creative Church in the Junior hall– 10.30am- Form to follow– PLEASE NOTE THE CHANGE 

OF TIME 

Friday 1st December– Christmas Fair 

Sunday 3rd December– Santa Dash– West Park 

Monday 4th December– Year 3 trip to Dudley Zoo 

https://forms.office.com/e/KDGVeafW1F 

Tuesday 5th December– Year 5 Safeside trip 

Thursday 7th December Year 3 Creative Church in the Junior hall- 1.30pm- Form to follow 

Wednesday 13th December– Christmas Dinner in school (no sandwiches or jackets available) 

Friday 16th December– Year 6 STEM Workshop in school 

Tuesday 19th December– Church Service– Parents invited to attend. 9.30am 

Thursday 21st December– Church service 2.00pm. Parents invited to attend.– Please note– The date of the church service 

has changed 

Thursday 21st December– Break up for Christmas 

Thursday 21st December– Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 22nd December– INSET DAY 

Monday 8th January– School reopens 

Wednesday 10th January– Year 6 London Trip 

Friday 12th January– Individual photos  

Friday 12th January– Year 6 social media workshop with PC Brittle 

https://forms.office.com/e/vR9iAXTyeZ
https://forms.office.com/e/PcMQknHxQn
https://forms.office.com/e/K736tJr95j
https://forms.office.com/e/KDGVeafW1F


Author Visit 

 

Please see link https://elizabethbarberwriter.co.uk/stone-arrows/ for the book many of you have bought.  Elizabeth will be 
coming into school in the new year, so remember to keep your books neat for them to be signed.  She has asked for your 

children to visit her website once they have read her book, so that they can provide her with their reviews.  This will also give 
your children an insight in advance of her journey before she comes into school. 

 

 

Children in Need 

 

We will be supporting Children in Need on Friday 17th November. The children 
may come to school in their own clothes. The suggested donation is £1. 

Year 6 Weight and Height. 

 

 

On Monday 13th November, the school nurses will be doing the standard weight and 
height checks on the year 6 pupils. Consent for this is presumed. If you do not wish for 
your child to be weighed, please inform the school office. 

https://elizabethbarberwriter.co.uk/stone-arrows/


Diabetes Awareness  

If your child would like to paint their nails blue on 14th November for world Diabetes day, they are welcome to do so. 



Sports Fixtures 

Please find below the sports fixtures which have been organized for this year. New additions will always be in bold. 
A Microsoft form will come out to you before the event to confirm attendance and arrangements. Only children who 
are playing in that particular match will receive the form. I try, where possible to get this information to parents a 
minimum of a week before the fixture. 

Mixed Football 

20/11/23– Wolverhampton Grammar School– Away  

23/11/23– Woodthorne– Away 

27/11/23– Uplands Junior School– Away 

4/12/23– St Anthony’s– Away 

Netball 

14/11/23– Tettenhall College– HOME 

19/02/23- Wolverhampton Grammar School– Away 

Girls’ Football 

7/12/23—Woodthorne– AWAY– TBC 

 

 

 

Homework Club 

Starting on Wednesday 8th November, we will be offering a homework club. The club will be led by Mrs 

Walker. During the session, children will have the opportunity to complete their essential and the optional 

homework tasks. Mrs Walker will be supporting the children with any aspects of the learning they may be 

finding difficult or challenging them further if required. If your child would like to attend this club, please logon 

to the School Gateway app where a £28 payment can be made. If your child is entitled to free school meals 

and you would like homework club to be your choice of funded club for this term, please select this option on 

the school gateway. Homework club is limited to 30 places. The places will be allocated on a first come first 

serve basis via the school gateway. Homework club will end at 4.15pm. Children will need to be collected from 

the office entrance. Children will not be permitted to walk home without specific permission to do so.   

OPTIONAL 
Reading Padlet 



Year 6 Gangs Workshop 

 

This week year 6 took part in a virtual reality gangs workshop led by the Midlands 
Violence Reduction Partnership. The virtual reality film is an interactive choose-your-own-

path experience that explores the reasons why young people may become victims of 

gang culture, and what the consequences of this might be.  

The children enjoyed the experiences and learnt a lot from it. It was very powerful 

indeed.  

Year 5 will be having the same workshop on 22nd November. Permission must be given 

for your child to take part: 

https://forms.office.com/e/5AhVLj3FhP 

Diwali Day! 

On Monday 13th November we will be celebrating Diwali Day in 
school. Children can come to school in bright colours or traditional 
dress.  

Thought of the Week 

Theme– Hope 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/5AhVLj3FhP









